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ANNOUNCEMENT TO ALL INDIVIDUAL LICENSEES UNDER THE 
COMMUNICATIONS AND MULTIMEDIA ACT 1998 

 
CYBERJAYA, 2 APRIL 2024 --- MCMC is currently conducting a public 
consultation on the review of the Communications and Multimedia (Licensing) 
Regulations 2000 (Licensing Regulations), particularly on the mode of payment 
for the initial annual licence fee for Individual licences.  
 
MCMC invites all licensees under the Communications and Multimedia Act 
1998 (CMA98) to participate in this public consultation.  
 
The document can be accessed on the Unified Public Consultation (UPC) portal 
from April 1st to April 30th, 2024, via this link: 
https://upc.mpc.gov.my/csp/sys/bi/work/upc/shareThumbnail/MCMC835.csp
?$NAMESPACE=UPC&redirPage=regulation&redRegId=835&redId=2&regId=8
35. 
 
We highly value and appreciate your active participation during this period. 
Thank you. 
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